
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Antwerp, December 1st 2021

This is a letter to certify that Dr. Morena Anna Basso has 
visited our outpatient clinic and surgical practice at the 
Antwerp Orthopedic Center (Orthoca), and Antwerp 
University Hospital (UZA), in Antwerp (Belgium) from 
November 1st to November 31th 2021.

During this time, she has attended all our activities, and has 
shown great interest to improve her knowledge and surgical 
skills

Dr. Matthias Vanhees, MD, PhD
Hand & Wrist Surgeon
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